
Welcome to Robin Class! 
Your teachers will be: 

Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays: Mrs de Villiers 

Thursdays and Fridays: Mrs Turvey 

Mrs Jones is our teaching assistant and will be in class every day. 

 

 

 

 

 
We will continue to use Tapestry to 

share learning with your families at 

home. We hope you also add things 

to Tapestry to show us all the lovely 

things you do at home. 

You are very lucky because you will spend your time learning in two classrooms! Sometimes you will be working in the 

classroom you’ve enjoyed this year and sometimes you will spend time working in Robins’ own special room. This means you 

will have a quieter room for when you need to concentrate on tricky work and another room and outdoor space where you can 

enjoy lots of practical learning through play.  

 

We know you all so well and this will really help you to move forward with your 

next steps in learning. You will begin to work from The National Curriculum but will 

still be learning through enquiries and using the ‘States of Being’ characters that 

you know so well.  

Boris is very excited about working with you for an extra year! 
 

We are really looking forward to being your teachers again next year. You will be wonderful role models to the new Wrens! 


